
Weekly Report #3

By: Maggie Atkinson and Logan Johnson

1. The team canceled their weekly advisor meeting for January 30th as there is nothing new
to report until parts are ordered and received. The team also presented progress this week,
with the main update for the past two weeks being that our proposal had been approved
by our advisor and that we were moving on in the budget proposal process.

2. In the upcoming week, the team continues to wait for the proposal to be approved.
3. We did not meet with our advisor this week. Our next planned advisor meeting is

Feburary 6, 2023.
4. Each team member has spent around 2 hours on the project this week.
5. Began working on website overhaul, intending to add detailed documentation pages as

well as a live feed for project objectives.
6. Current website link: http://dasp.mem.odu.edu/~swarm_sp23/index.html
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